
   
 

Experiences of dementia amongst people from South 
Asian communities in Bristol  

 

 
 

The University of the West of England is currently recruiting older 
people and their families from South Asian communities in Bristol. 
We are especially interested in finding out about the experiences of 
people with dementia. 
 
The aim of this project is to find out whether services need to change 
to take account of the needs of people from diverse communities. 

Would you like to help?  

Please contact Professor Richard Cheston or Subitha Baghirathan, 

at UWE on 0117-3288927 or Richard.Cheston@uwe.ac.uk  or 
Subitha.Baghirathan@uwe.ac.uk 
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